Email our MP danny.kruger.mp@parliament.uk to ask that he attend the Westminster Hall debate ‘Use of bee-killing pesticides in agriculture’ at 9.30am on Wednesday 1st February to speak against the government's decision to lift the ban on a neonicotinoid pesticide.
 
This is against advice from the government's own experts, the UK Expert Committee on Pesticides.
 
It also undermines proposed targets for pesticide reduction made by the government at the recent UN Biodiversity Conference, COP15.
 
Neonicotinoid pesticides pose a significant environmental risk - and very particularly to bees and other pollinators.
 
(NB Include your address to show you live in the Devizes constituency)

